
Hello and welcome to Cedar Class.

My name is Mrs Edwards. It was 
lovely to meet you all last week. I 

hope you enjoyed being in Year One 
for the morning. 



All about me!

Favourite books? – Super Worm by Julia Donaldson and Charlie and the Chocolate 
Factory by Roald Dahl
Favourite animal? – Owls
Favourite colour? – Blue
Favourite season? – Autumn because I love the colours on the trees
Favourite subjects to teach? – Guided reading and Maths
What would you do if you weren’t a teacher? – I would love to write a children’s 
book.
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Why I love teaching.

I love seeing enthusiastic faces arriving at school every morning, ready to 
conquer the challenges of the day ahead.

I love seeing EVERYONE make progress, achieve new things and demonstrating 
pride in themselves. 

I love reading stories out loud (I often act out the voices of characters too).

I love supporting pupils to be the best they can be with regards to their school 
work, skills, their friendships and their aspirations. 



Here are some of the other adults who will be 
joining us in Cedar Class. 

Miss SamrusMrs Craig



Here is our classroom. It is looking very busy at the moment but 
by September it will have undergone an incredible transformation 

and will be ready for you all to begin your amazing Year 1 
journey!



Here is what some of this year’s pupils have said that they 
enjoy about being in my class...

The best thing 
is Mrs Edwards 

and Miss 
Perry!

I like to do 
maths!

I like to do 
writing!

I like colouring



Have a great summer, Cedar Class.

I am looking forward to seeing you all in September. 

We are going to have a FANTASTIC year, learning 
and having fun TOGETHER.


